
May 2024

Dear Parents,

You will have been informed just before Easter that we are changing some of the ways in which we
communicate with you, following parental feedback from meetings and surveys.

There were a number of things that parents liked about our News Sheet - the most popular element
was the ability to read about all of the wonderful things going on in our schools including looking at
photos of events and when those events were going to happen. So we have listened and will be
trialling the following;

Each school has a Latest News Page on their website that contains three sections, Live Info which will
be a chronological list of all letters and reminders that are being sent out through email, Dates for the
Diary is ‘what it says on the tin’ and Weekly Updates are our live Facebook feeds (you don’t need to
have a facebook account to view these through our website) that contain all of the photos/descriptions
of events and learning activities that your children have been taking part in - the fun stuff!!

Regards
Simon Wakeman
Executive Head


